
March 6, 2012 
 
Before you attend tonight's RAMP meeting, we'd like to add our names to the strong, 
and large, group of local Bulkley Valley residents who support the RAMP process, for 
its value in contributing to certainty and harmony within the outdoor recreation 
community. We will be writing letters to appropriate members of our provincial 
government, also, but, in the meantime, wish to be registered as a supporters of the 
process. Thank you, to you and all the volunteers who devote considerable personal  
time to helping achieve "peace" in our backcountry. 
 
Dina and Daryl Hanson 


